
ADMISSION	BRANCH	

Notice	for	applicants	whose	qualifying	examination	result	for	
admission	to	PG	Courses	is	yet	to	be	released	

Admission branch has received a number of queries regarding the result of the 
qualifying examination for admission to PG courses not being declared by the 
University of Delhi. 

All such applicants are advised to read the Notice dated 13th Nov 2020 

 (http://www.du.ac.in/du/uploads/COVID-19/pdf/adm2020/13-11-2020-
Notice_PG%20Admission.pdf)  

and 15th Nov 2020 

 (http://www.du.ac.in/du/uploads/COVID-
19/pdf/15112020_Additional%20Notice_PG%20Admission.pdf)  

Admission Branch is aware of the issues of applicants who due to several reasons, 
were marked absent in the declaration of their result. The Admission Branch is 
working with the examination branch to resolve these issues at the earliest so that 
meritorious students are not at any disadvantage.  

 

Dated:	18th	November	2020	

	


